
 

8th January 2019 

 

 
To: Parents of Pupils in Year 3 & 4 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Residential Trip to PGL – Meeting for Parents 
 
 
On Thursday 7th February, we will be holding a meeting to discuss the Year 3 and 4 residential trip to PGL later 
this term.  This will give you the opportunity to find out a little more about the trip and ask any questions you may 
have.  The meeting will begin at 3:45pm and will be held in the Year 4 classroom. 
 
If you cannot attend this meeting but would like further information, please make an appointment with Miss 
Purchase.  KIT lists will also be available from her.  Please indicate on the slip below whether or not you will be 
attending this meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs V Wright 
Head of Juniors 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 

 

Residential Trip to PGL – Meeting for Parents 
 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________   Class: _____________ 

 

I/we will / will not be attending the PGL meeting on Thursday 7th February. (Please circle as appropriate). 

 

Names of those attending: 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________   Date: _____________ 

 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 18th January 2019 

 


